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Beaverton

DECISION FINAL

October 30, 2019
To whom it may concern:

RE: DR2019-0104 South Cooper Mountain Heights Multi-Family Spanos
Modifications

Please be advised that the Director’s decision of October 10, 2019, on the above
referenced application was not appealed, therefore, the decision is final.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 526-3710.

Sincerely,

S

a Fox
Current Planning Manager

cc:  Jared Mauch, AG Spanos Companies
Li Alligood & Steve Dixon, Otak, Inc.
File



